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Craig, Sondra

From: David Nash <david.loring.nash@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 9:27 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Support La Crosse Arts

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from david.loring.nash@gmail.com. Learn why this is 
important at hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Hello, 
 
My name is David Nash. I just wanted to write to let you know my sincere interest in supporƟng the arts in la crosse. I 
know the ARPA grant funding is currently being discussed, and I beg you to consider supporƟng this funding to go 
towards the La Crosse Arts board who is helping culƟvate a vibrancy in our community that reaches well beyond our city 
limits. Thank you for your conƟnued support of the La Crosse arts board and the pursuit of the ARPA grant. 
 
- David Nash 
 Cell - 507-269-8736 


